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Oregon already has the highest tax burden in the country. The top personal income 

tax rate of 9.9% kick in at $125,000 taxable income. On top of that we have the art 

tax, preschool for all tax, and the famous homeless tax that seems to do nothing 

beside enriching the bureaucrats and encourage even more homeless. We 

Oregonians do not need another tax that do nothing other than squeezing hard 

working folks to the last penny. We are already struggling enough in this economy. 

Salem no longer represents hard working Oregonians. SAY NO TO THIS HJR 201. 


